
Perpetua Resources has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of Idaho. They've 

volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. Perpetua 

Resources' track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives me the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

There are many reasons to support Perpetua Resources improved mine plan. However, this lined in 

the SDEIS stood out to me: “The restoration activities, particularly providing volitional passage in the 

East Fork SFSR, would result in a major, permanent, regional, and beneficial effect on Chinook 

salmon, steelhead, bull trout, and westslope cutthroat trout within the vicinity of mine.” Reviewing 

the SDEIS makes me confident Perpetua can make it good on its promise and show all of us how 

mining and the environment can work hand in hand. 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. After 6 years of intense review, I encourage the U.S. 

Forest Service to permit the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so this brownfield site can finally be restored. 

Thomas Dorion 


